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						January Newsletter 2018

Thank you to everyone who attended January’s Booster Club meeting. To those of you who were unable to attend, here is a recap:

Scholarship Policy Update
Thanks to everyone who provided feedback on the recent update to the Scholarship Policy.  The purpose of the change in the Scholarship Policy is to bring Choir in line with other school organizations but mostly to encourage more parents and guardians to allow the amazing programs put on by the KHS Choirs to continue.  Some points of order and clarification are as follows:
· Volunteer hours will be tracked by the Secretary based on a combination of the sign-up genius and confirmed attendance
· Events already completed in 2018/2019 school year will be counted towards requirement
· Volunteering for 2018/2019 banquet (May 4th) will be included based on sign-up genius
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Desert Donations for Romance will equate to 1 volunteer hour

Booster Club Membership:  
Thank you all for your feedback and lively discussion on how to encourage additional members for the Booster Club.  It truly is a great way to get to know our Choir Directors Mrs. King and Mr. Steele, other Choir parents and it’s fun!  Look out for notice of future opportunities to learn more about the Booster Club and our KHS Choirs.

Choir Concerts:
Huge thank you to all who made the two Madrigal Concerts so successful.  The Castle decorations, the costumes, the meal, the music – all were beautiful!  A special shout out to Marcia Brittain who chaired the event and also to Maria and Jon Cozad who prepared the wonderful meal.

Romance Concert will be held Tuesday, February 12th.  Watch out for volunteer opportunities coming via the Sign-Up genius for donations for deserts or silent auction items as well as helping on the night.

Treasurer's Report:
Opening Cash Balance as of Dec 1st, $68K, Income in Dec, $5.7K, Expenses in Dec, $5K, Closing Cash Balance as of Dec 31st, $69K 

Amazon Smile: 

We have an account! Amazon will donate .5% of your Amazon purchase on eligible items to the Voices for Choir Booster Club. All you need to do is use this link to do your shopping


Help us raise money for KHS CHOIR at Tom Thumb:

Link your Tom Thumb Reward card to our Good Neighbor Number 6979.

Here's how it works: Simply fill out the Good Neighbor program section and the top part of a Reward Card Application, indicating your organization's number 6979 and return it to the Courtesy Booth. That's it! KHS Choir is now linked to your card. From that point on, the purchase price of groceries will automatically be recorded to KHS Choir Good Neighbor account. Tom Thumb will send us a check for 1% of the total each quarter. 

If you already have a Reward card linked to an organization, you can change your designated organization at any time by completing a Reward Application form at any Courtesy Booth. Fill in the top portion and the "Good Neighbor Program" section, indicating account number 6979. You will now be linked to KHS Choir. (You can link up to three organizations per household).

Thank you for your continued support!

Upcoming Events/Fundraisers:

· All-state round 4 (Jan 12th)
· Scholotzsky’s fundraising night (Southlake Boulevard) (Jan 17th 4-9pm)
· Mansfield Tribe Competition (Feb 8th)
· Lone Star Invitational (Feb 23rd)
· Choir Banquet (May 4th)
· Spring Show (May 18th)

Next Booster Club Meeting is Tuesday, Feb. 5th at 6:30pm

Volunteer Opportunities:
Romance Concert in February. Be on the lookout for more information and volunteer opportunities!
If you haven't already, join our Facebook Group
Also visit our website khschoir.org for news and updates.

Please help spread the word about this newsletter and forward to any other choir parents you know. Thanks!
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